
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/5/2014 6:00:18 PM
Subject: Fwd: Budget Items

FYI - both are just local earmarks. 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Nicholas, Wendy" <NicholasWB@scdot.org>

Date:  June 5, 2014 at 4:24:58 PM EDT

To: "joshbaker@gov.sc.gov" <joshbaker@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Oakley, Janet P." <OakleyJP@scdot.org>, "Warren, Jim" <WarrenJR@scdot.org>, "Hall, 
Christy A" <HallCA@scdot.org>, "Haltiwanger, Katherine (katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov)" 
<katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Budget Items

Here’s the information on the three items we discussed.  Please let me know if you need anything else or have 
any questions.
 

·        84.15 I-74 Funds to Horry Georgetown Evacuation Route – the balance in this account is 4M.  This is for 
the Southern Evacuation Life Line Project (SELL) and the cost to complete a Final Environmental Impact 
Statement (FEIS) for this project is 5-6M.  Estimated project cost is 650-700M with no funding identified.
 

·        118.16(15) Fripp Island Waterline – the Fripp Island Public Service District has a water line on the US21 
Harbor River Bridge through encroachment (Beaufort County).  The bridge is scheduled to be replaced in 
2017 and the District will have to replace the line.  The estimate in the Senate version of $459,153 did 
not come from SCDOT. 
 

·        118.16(28) Drainage System Study in City of Columbia – Approximately 3 years ago SCDOT was asked 
to look at the drainage in the Harlem Heights community, but initial assessment determined that a more 
detailed analysis needed to be conducted to determine scope needed to properly address problem  The 
cost estimate for a study is approximately 500K.  Both the County and City offered some funding for it 
and the Commissioner for the area asked the Commission to approve 300K, which it did not.  It’s a 
neighborhood comprised of state, county and city roads.  Our engineers agree that something needs to 
be done, but a project cannot be determined without a study.

 
Thanks!
 
Wendy Nicholas, Chief of Staff
SC Department of Transportation
(803) 737-0885 [office]
(803) 727-6501 [mobile]
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